Maria Ratcliff

M

From: James K. Scholl

Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 10:25 AM
To: Maria Ratcliff

Subject: FW: Women's March 2019

From: Kathryn Watkins [mailto:kathypeachpromotions@gmail.com)

Sent: Saturday, January 05, 2019 1:18 PM

To: James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Maria Ratcliff <mratcliff@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Sean Brandenburg
<sbrandenburg@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Re: Women's March 2019

Yes, I believe this will need special event approval. Apologize if this is late. Was traveling. Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 3, 2019, at 3:37 PM, James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityoftkeywest-fl.oov> wrote:

Kathryn,

Happy New Year! Depending on the number of participants | may be able to approve as a small
“rolling march” If your march expects to close more than one block of the city streets, it will need to go
to the Commission as a Special Event for approval. Let me know ASAP. Include Maria {cc above) so we
can determine if we need to prepare a Special Event resolution. Thanks!

Jim

From: Kathryn Norris [mailto:kathypeachpromotions@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 2:59 PM
To: James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> |} oo P m ot \‘H\?/

Subject: Women's March 2019 n
So whhounmest
Hello and Happy New Year once again! 9 Mo b M(Lu,Otlj WAL

A couple of us are organizing another march on January 19, 2019. This is the anniversary of the
Women's March and this year it will be associated with that organization. This is being
sympathetic to the people who are unable to join the Women's March organization in Orlando.
Please see the link below for the Facebook event.

With your permission and guidance, do you think we should stick to the same marching point as
of last year?

I appreciate any guidance you can offer and assistance. Thank you!

https://www.facebook.com/events/513054265865949/
1




